
 

 

O-31-17 

 

Moratorium on Planned Developments 

 

 

The purpose of this Ordinance is to place a moratorium on Planned Developments until 

September 1, 2018.  

 

 

During the moratorium period, the City will review the definitions, policies, procedures, 

regulations, permissions, and outcomes related to Planned Developments in anticipation 

of future City Code amendments pertaining to Planned Developments.   

 

Accordingly, this legislation proposes to place a moratorium on any further Planned 

Developments effective the date of passage of O-31-17, so that the City may conduct a 

comprehensive review of Planned Developments and formulate related amendments to 

the Annapolis City Code. 
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